

P.O. BOX 1347 > NEW ALBANY, IN 47151

(812) 949-0909 FAX (812) 941-9711

March 12, 1992

Jeff Davidson, MBA, CMC 3713 S. George Mason Drive #705W Falls Church, VA 22041-3733

Dear Jeff,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for participating as a seminar speaker during Pizza Expo '92. Your seminars were quite popular among the attendees and your tapes were one of those the attendees liked the most. Congratulations on a presentation well done.

The Beer and Bull session was also very well done according to the responses from the attendees. It is very important that the attendees take alot of new ideas and information home with them. That is the main reason they come.

This past Expo we were fortunate to break an attendee record, thanks to the excellent reputation of our speakers. I enjoyed meeting you. It is alway nice to put a face with a voice.

Thanks again for a great job!

Sincerely,

Linda Andrew Pizza Expo

Meeting Planner